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1. At its Fourteenth Regular Session, the Commission on Genetic Resources for Food and 

Agriculture (Commission) adopted the Strategic Plan 2014-2023 as the planning and implementation 

framework to assist Members of the Commission, the Bureau and the Secretariat of the Commission, 

FAO and other organizations to contribute to the implementation of its Multi-Year Programme of 

Work. According to its strategic plan, the Commission aims to actively increase synergies and 

strengthen partnerships with all stakeholders involved with genetic resources for food and agriculture. 

 

2. The Secretariat of the Intergovernmental Technical Working Group on PGRFA requested and 

received from various international organizations reports on activities undertaken by them in relation 

to plant genetic resources. Members are invited to consider the reports contained in the following 

documents: Report from the Global Crop Diversity Trust to the Intergovernmental Technical Working 

Group on Plant Genetic Resources for Food and Agriculture (CGRFA/WG-PGR-7/14/Inf.9), Report 

from the International Union for the Protection of New Varieties of Plants to the Intergovernmental 

Technical Working Group on Plant Genetic Resources for Food and Agriculture (CGRFA/WG-PGR-

7/14/Inf.10), Report from the International Treaty on Plant Genetic Resources for Food and 

Agriculture to the Intergovernmental Technical Working Group on Plant Genetic Resources for Food 

and Agriculture (CGRFA/WG-PGR-7/14/Inf.11). 

 

3. Given the importance of the activities reported and the relevance of these activities to the work 

of the Working Group and the Commission, the Working Group may wish to recommend that the 

Commission and the Working Group continue to receive reports from relevant instruments and 

organizations. 


